
 
O nosso agrupamento de escolas está pela primeira vez a participar num projeto Erasmus+. 

Entre 1 de setembro e 31 de julho de 2020 serão desenvolvidas atividades em parceria com escolas na 

Polónia, Grécia, Letónia e Roménia. O nosso projeto tem como tema “Local Treasures”. Terão lugar visitas 

de professores e alunos a todas as escolas parceiras.  

Este é a logótipo do nosso projeto: 

 



 

 

 

 

 



Look what we found in Bucharest,  

Pastéis de Nata! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

A tribute to “Vlad The Impaler”, the man who 

inspired Bram Stoker to create the famous 

fictional character “Dracula”. 
 

    



 

Sarmale, the most popular Romanian dish 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our first dinner in Romania, tired but happy to be here  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Guided walking tour of Bucharest, with our wonderful guide, Tudor 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Walking around Bucharest, feeling rich with all our “Lei”. 

 

  
 

  
  
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
Our first morning in Iasi. The 
Romanian teacher, Alex, came to 
greet us. She’s great! 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 



They were all waiting for us, at Scoala Gimnaziala Butea, the headmistress, Mrs Greta 

Predoi, was so happy and proud to welcome us all. 



 

 

 

 

 



 

Even the mayor and the chief of police came to 
welcome us, we felt honoured (and safe) to meet 
them. 

 

 

 

 



  

  
 

 

 

 

 



  

  



Our new friends 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Our carriage awaits us… 

 



 



The welcoming committee 

 

 



 



Let’s get the party started! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



They look lovely, don’t they? 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On our way to Castle Bran, Transylvania 

 



Castle Bran, will we meet “Vlad/Dracula”? 

 



Winter is coming… 

 



 

Let it snow, let it snow, let it snow… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Even the little ones came to greet us 

  
 

 

 



They “forced” us to work a little…  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Meet Alexandru, Laura and Christian, they will visit us in June 

 

 



Our group outside a gorgeous palace we visited 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Papanase (it is pronounced ‘papanache’) 

 



 



The farewell party 

  
 

 

 

 



 

 

The palace and museum in Iasi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

It’s snowing cats and dogs 

 


